

The Board of Governors and the General Faculties Council of

MOUNT ROYAL UNIVERSITY

extend greetings and sincere congratulations on the occasion of the installation of

Dr. Trish Kelly

as the 10th President and Vice-Chancellor of

Emily Carr University of Art + Design

on the third day of October, two thousand and twenty-four

Chris Lee Chair, Board of Governors

/ hut got of

Dr. Timothy Rahilly President and Vice-Chancellor Dawn Farrell Chancellor



Office of the President Mount Royal University 4825 Mount Royal Gate SW Calgary, AB Canada T3E 6K6 Telephone: 403.440.6393 Email: president@mtroyal.ca

Dr. Trish Kelly, President and Vice-Chancellor Emily Carr University of Art + Design 520 1st Ave E Vancouver, British Columbia Canada V5T 0H2

Dear Dr. Kelly,

On behalf of Mount Royal University, I would like to extend my congratulations on the occasion of your installation as the 10th President and Vice-Chancellor of Emily Carr University of Art + Design.

Your dedication to advancing the critical role of the arts in today's complex world is truly commendable. Having served as interim President and Vice President, your leadership brings both certainty and continuity to the institution, which I'm confident will benefit Emily Carr University immensely. I look forward to witnessing the positive impact that the university will continue to make under your stewardship and wish you great success in this new chapter.

I look forward to the opportunity to collaborate with you and your team in the future. Once again, best wishes on this momentous occasion and for the exciting journey ahead!

Sincerely,

Timothy Rahilly, PhD President and Vice-Chancellor Mount Royal University

I in Ralely

